
From: Philpott, Katie <KPhilpott@governor.sc.gov>
To: Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 2/22/2017 10:33:21 AM
Subject: RE: Governor's Nuclear Advisory Committee

Catherine,
 
You can check the status of state boards and commissions on the Secretary of State’s website: http://search.scsos.
com/boards_commissions/default.aspx
 
-Katie
 
Katie R. Philpott
Director of Boards and Commissions
Office of the Governor
1100 Gervais Street
Columbia, South Carolina 29201
803.201.3423 (cell)
803.734.8051 (fax)
 
From: Catherine McNicoll [mailto:CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov] 
 
Sent: Thursday, February 16, 2017 1:05 PM
 
To: Philpott, Katie
 
Subject: Governor's Nuclear Advisory Committee
 
Good Afternoon Katie,
 
I believe you are still working on the Governor’s Appointments. I am working on compiling a list of the Lt. Governor’s 
Appointments and the status of those seats. I was hoping you may know the status of the Governor’s Nuclear 
Advisory Committee seat that is appointed by the Lieutenant Governor in his role as President of the Senate.
 
Thank you for your help.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
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